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Comments: Preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex!

It is unacceptable for the agency to propose to approve the renewals with a Categorical Exclusion (CE), rather
than go through a more rigorous environmental review.

We see that wilderness trails are so heavily used by pack animals that they more resemble roads than foot or

horse trails. Outfitter campsites in Wilderness that are allowed to have structures like tent frames, corrals, and
hitching posts exacerbate these impacts, as well as the extraordinarily large people and pack stock party sizes
allowed in the Wildernesses.

The Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness
Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.



